Notes on PPT files
Those without PowerPoint installed on their computers can still view the presentations in PDF format. These, however, lack the “transitions” found in the actual PPT files.

The font Hebraica II is needed to see Hebrew characters on one slide.

As you consider use of PowerPoint with sermons (or evaluate current use), review Worship the Lord issue #28 (January 2008) and its supplemental online content at the WELS Worship Web site (http://www.wels.net/jump/wtl). With such guidance in mind, consider if the PowerPoint examples shared with this issue of PTW would be improved by using fewer slides, fewer words on some slides, or fewer animations. Pastor Clark concurs in evaluating his early work in light of these guidelines.
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